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NOTICE OF COMPLETE BURN BAN 
 

 Chehalis Reservation – Effective 12:00 PM July 12, 2024; Due to the continued trend of 
hot and dry weather, the Chehalis Tribal Department of Natural Resources, in consultation with 
the Department of Public Safety, has upgraded to a Complete Burn Ban starting at 12:00 PM 
Friday, July 12, 2024. This ban prohibits all outdoor burning within the Chehalis Reservation 
until further notice. 
NO: 
Fireworks 
Burning Yard Waste 
Land Clearing 
Campfires 
Charcoal Briquette Grills 
 
The use of propane grills is allowed. 
 
We will be monitoring conditions and if the fire risk grows, we will make further 
announcements. 
 
Please do your part to protect your community from wildfires! 
 
Questions? Contact Chehalis Tribal Department of Natural Resources (360)273-5911 


